
 

 
 

TRAINING FOR TRAINERS – MONEY COUNTS 

COURSE LEVEL 1             

 

Course information and who should attend:  
 
This course is aimed at anyone who is interested in delivering training on a cash first 
approach to income maximisation in their local area.  
 
The training is focused around poverty and the use of the Independent Food Aid 
Network (IFAN) ‘Worrying About Money?’ leaflet and aims to facilitate good 
conversations about money worries.  
 
The course will be useful for participants where a ‘Worrying About Money’ leaflet is 
already in circulation, but this is not a prerequisite to attend the training as links can be 
made with IFAN to take forward the co-development of a leaflet in your area.  
 
On completion of the training, participants will be provided with access to the training 
materials to run their own Money Count Level 1 training.  
 
The course will be delivered on Microsoft TEAMS. A link will be provided for the first 16 
people who register to join the training. 
 
The training aims to:  

 

• Equip trainers with the knowledge and resources to run the Money Counts Level 
1 course. 

• Introduce the training package and detail what is included in the training and why.  
 

Dates & Times: 
 

• Tuesday 25th January 2022 from 2.00 – 3.30pm  
 
How to apply? 
 
To apply for the training, you need to register on Turas. Instruction on how to do this can 
be found on the following link: Health Improvement Training (scot.nhs.uk).   
 
Once registered click on the following link to find the course: Money Counts 1 T4T 
 

 

 
The course has been developed in collaboration with 
NHS Highland, the Trussell Trust, Highland Council 
and Social Security Scotland. 

 
For any enquiries, please email: 
nhsh.healthimprovementtraining@nhs.scot 

 

https://www.nhshighland.scot.nhs.uk/YourHealth/Pages/HealthImprovementTraining.aspx
https://learn.nes.nhs.scot/59106/public-health-zone/health-inequalities/health-inequalities-training-for-trainers-money-counts-level-1
mailto:nhsh.healthimprovementtraining@nhs.scot

